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Question 

Will the Minister provide details of the patient safety assumptions and the quality indicators that underpin 

the current project to move to a multi-site healthcare provision?  

 

Answer 

 

Objectives for the new healthcare facilities are currently being prepared. Improving patient outcomes and 

minimising clinical and operational risk are fundamental to any proposal for healthcare facilities. No 

proposal would be taken forward that was unsafe for patient care.  

 

Quality Indicators for this programme will be developed in conjunction with HCS colleagues as part of the 

business case process. 

 

 


